Address

20 September 2013

Dear

Sharp Packaging Solutions — A Global Leader in Pharmaceutical Contract
Packaging

Over the last 10 years, United Drug’s Packaging Division has grown to become an international service
provider to the pharmaceutical industry. As we have built our division we have also built a strong
reputation in the pharmaceutical industry. This reputation is built on our commitment to quality,
ingenuity and our promise of building strong lasting relationships with our customers. As we have grown,
our business has changed and has become more complex to meet the changing needs and demands of
our customers.

To meet this demand from October 1 2013, we have decided to bring all of our commercial and clinical
packaging businesses together under one name and identity, Sharp. Bringing our businesses in the US
and Europe together under one name and brand identity will support our position as a market leader in
innovative, quality and customer lead commercial and clinical packaging solutions for the pharmaceutical
industry.
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We would like to take this opportunity to reassure you that no changes shall be made to the legal name
of each entity. In this regard, no filings shall be made at a local level to have any legal details of these
companies changed and it is simply the adoption of a trading name only. This means that there will be no
impact upon any of our Manufacturing Licences or GMP certificates.

Our trading name change also coincides with the change in name of our parent company, United Drug plc,
which from October 12013 will become UDG Healthcare plc. UDG Healthcare plc is a leading international
provider of services to healthcare manufacturers and pharmaceutical retailers, with operations in over 20
countries. Our new brand brings us in line with the UDG Healthcare family.
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We will be working hard to ensure our customers will be unaffected by our name change and you will
continue to do business under the same contacts as you always have. We are extremely excited about
combining our European and US experience and heritage with the strength of the Sharp name; you can
now access the resources and expertise of a global leader with the reassurance of dedicated local support.

Naturally, as with any name change, you can expect to call on us by our new name, all other purchase
orders, invoices and contracts will not be affected. Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate
to contact us at.....

I would like to thank you for your on-going support and look forward to building on our partnership going

forward.

Yours sincerely

ALY
Jeff Benedict

Vice President - Global Business Development



